
 
 
Korea makes valuable contribution to WCPFC 
 
Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia: The Government of the Republic of Korea, 
together with the members of the Korean Deepsea Fishermen’s Association, recently 
made a valuable donation to the Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission 
which is based in Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia.  During the 74th Meeting of 
the Inter-Amercian Tropical Tuna Commission at Busan, Korea in the last week of June, 
Dr. Kyu Jin Seok, Counsellor, Ministry of Maritime Affairs and Fisheries (pictured left) 
and Mr. In Keun Park, General Manager, Korea Deep Sea Fisheries Association (right), 
presented the keys to a new Hyundai office car to the Commission’s Executive Director, 
Mr Andrew Wright.  In addition to the car, the donation included office equipment 
consisting of printers and a data projector.  In expressing gratitude to the Korean 
Government and the KDFA for the valuable donation Mr Wright said that all the items 
would be of tremendous benefit in assisting the Secretariat establish efficient operations 
in Pohnpei. Ends. 
 

 
 


